

Honeywell Hometown Solutions deploys community initiatives in Baltimore that focus on the company's pillars of service: Science & Math Education, Housing & Shelter, Family Safety & Security, and Habitat & Conservation. With the collaboration of community groups and partner organizations, we teach middle school students that science can be fun through FMA Livel, our partnership with NASA, and Honeywell SciGirls at the Maryland Science Center. Honeywell Educators @ Space Academy gives teachers in Baltimore the opportunity to apply for scholarships to spend one week at the U.S. Space & Rocket Center in Huntsville, Alabama. We also partner with Living Classrooms to enhance student achievement in science and math while providing environmental awareness and with Rebuilding Together Baltimore to give families warmer and drier homes in the Turner Station community.

## **Honeywell Successfully Completes Work at Swann Park**



**Baltimore, MD, November 19, 2009** - Honeywell and Baltimore City have been working together on the successful restoration of Swann Park. The improvements have created a new and improved park that neighbors, local sports teams and all of Baltimore can enjoy for many years to come. Baltimore City is now in the process of making final improvements and plans to reopen the park in spring of 2010.

Honeywell informed Baltimore City that it has successfully completed its work. The Maryland Department of the Environment has reviewed and approved the restoration, which allows the city to once again put Swann Park in use for recreation.

Honeywell installed foundations for lighting, dugouts, fences, bleachers, pedestrian pathways and roadways; regraded and seeded ball fields; and made water and electrical improvements. This work

has helped to expedite the final park improvements the city is making.

Honeywell has worked in partnership with Baltimore City to expedite the restoration of Swann Park. We are proud of our work and excited for the park's reopening next spring.

If you have any questions, please contact the City of Baltimore Department of Recreation and Parks at 410.396.7931.



## About this E-newsletter...

If you know anyone else who may wish to receive this information, please forward it to them. If anyone wants to receive our e-newsletter, please subscribe below and we will add their name to our mailing list, which will be used solely for the distribution of this newsletter and for no other purposes. See our Privacy Policy below.

> PRIVACY POLICY

> SUBSCRIBE

> UNSUBSCRIBE